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Notre Dame Arts Bus 

 
 

We have hired the Notre Dame Arts Bus 

for children in Yrs 2, 3 and 4.  This bus is 

very special as it contains advanced state 

of the Art ICT equipment which the 

children can use to develop their 

ICT/Writing skills. 

 

Next week, we also have an outside 

company MGL, who will be working with 

Year 5 and 6 and will use their new state 

of the art equipment to produce and 

perform their own plays/stories. 

 

       Athletics         
 

On Monday 10th January, children from 

St John’s took part in the Notre Dame 

School Sport Partnership Indoor 

Athletics event; St John’s won and have 

now progressed through to the next 

round; The North West Liverpool School 

Sport Partnership Final on 25th January 

2011 - 

We wish our children well !!!! 

Recent Events …. 

On Tuesday 11th January, Yr 5 attended a presentation at the Liverpool Museum to 

commemorate their hard work and film making skills after participating in the Road Safety 

campaign.  

Future Events … 

Children in Reception will be celebrating the Chinese New Year at the beginning of 

February. 

This term Yr 6 will start swimming lessons again, these will take place on Tuesdays.  A 

Rugby Coach from Notre Dame will be working with groups of children from Yr 5 and Yr 6.  

This will take place during lunchtimes on Mondays, further information will follow shortly…… 

Good Luck 

St John’s 

 

 

    Storytelling and Writing         
  

We are delighted to have the storyteller, Pete Keal working with our children 

to develop their own skills in story telling and Writing.  He will be working 

with various year groups across the school. 


